
To whom it may concern: 

 

SB978 is an anti 2A bill and is unconstitutional.  Our family is totally against this 

proposed throttling of the law abiding citizens.  This is a communist/socialist move to 

damage lawful citizens.  Will you use your heads for something besides holding your hair 

on? 

 

Many times we must use weapons for predators coming close to the house.  If all of the 

gun locks are in place, the predator has created havoc and is gone by the time we gain 

access to the weapon. 

 

Please get off your high anti-gun horse.  Look at what has happened in Australia, United 

Kingdom and other places with total gun bans in place.  Our dangerous incidents will 

increase.  Get your head out of the sand, PLEASE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roberta Morin 

32182 Whitney Rd. 

Hereford, OR 97837 


